
PRECIOUS BLOOD PARISH 
AUGUST 20-21, 2022 

 

1737 Lawrence Avenue East, Toronto, Ontario M1R 2X7 
PHONE: 416-751-2661 | FAX: 416-751-2662 

www.preciousblood.ca | email: office@preciousblood.ca 

  
OFFICE HOURS: 
Saturdays…………..12:00 pm – 6:00 pm 
Sundays..…………...8:00 am – 1:00 pm 
  
 
 

PASTORAL TEAM: 
Pastor: Fr. Xavier De Pinto 
In residence: Archbishop Larry Saldanha 
In residence: Fr. Joseph Moncada 
Deacon: Kevin Daudlin 
 

MASS TIMES: until further notice 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday  - 8:00 am  
Wednesday and 1st Friday – 7:00 pm 
Saturday – 8:00 am | 5:00 pm 
Sunday – 8:30 am | 10 am | 12 pm 

 

 
Council 9143 

 

CORN ROAST 
 

Location:  
Precious Blood Church Hall 
 

Date: 
September 24, 2022 
 

Dinner Served at: 
6:30pm 
 

Price: 

• Adult - $15 

• 5 -16 years - $10 Under 5 years - Free 
 

Dinner to include: 
Corn, Hot Dogs, Oriental Food, Salad & Dessert with Pop, 
Water, Coffee or Tea 

 
 

CHILDREN’S CHOIR 
 

Calling out all children between 
the ages of 7-13! Would your child 
like to be a part of the Precious 
Blood Children’s Choir? If so, we 
will be planning to start up again 

on Saturday, September 10th, 2022, for the 5pm Mass. 
 

For more information on practices and how to join, email 
Annabelle Rodrigues at aarod0709@gmail.com 
 
 

PRAY FOR VOCATIONS 
 

“…let us run with perseverance 
the race that is set before us…”  
 
If God is calling you, to be a 
priest, religious or deacon, 
contact Fr. Matt McCarthy, 
Director of Vocations, 
Archdiocese of Toronto at 416-
968-0997. 

vocations@archtoronto.org - www.vocationstoronto.ca 
 

 
FAITH IN ACTION – FAITH PROGRAMS 

 
Join us to welcome the 
St. Joseph’s Icon at 
Precious Blood on 
Wednesday, August 24, 
2022 with a holy Mass at 
7:00 pm.  
 
The St. Joseph’s Icon will 
be in our church from 
August 24 to August 28, 
2022. 
 
Spread devotion to St. 
Joseph and pray for the 
courage to stand up and 
carry out our mission of 

protecting, defending, and raising future generations.  
 
Every few years, the Knights of Columbus select an icon of 
a saint whose patronage is particularly inspiring to Knights 
and their communities. Each jurisdiction receives one or 
several of these icons which travel from council to council 
and serve as the centerpieces for prayer services in 
parishes throughout the Order. Since the first traveling 
pilgrim icon of Our Lady of Guadalupe in 1979, more than 
174,800 council and parish prayer services with some 22 
million participants have been held. 
 
ARE YOU SOMEONE OR DO YOU KNOW SOMEONE 

WHO… 
 

• Has expressed an interest in 
becoming Catholic? 
• Has a child over the age of seven 
who has not been baptized? 
• Was baptized Catholic as a child, 
but has not celebrated the Sacraments of 
Confirmation and Eucharist? 

 

From September to April (2023), we offer an opportunity to 
come together in a small group to learn more about our 
faith. Sessions focus on the teachings and experience of 
Church and prepare individuals to celebrate the 
Sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation, and Eucharist 
during the Easter season.   
 

Please contact: Paul Wood, pmw102@yahoo.com  or cell: 
647 782 1944. 
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MASS INTENTIONS  

 

Saturday, August 20 – Saturday, August 27 
 

SATURDAY August 20, 2022 
8:00am  + Deceased Members of Gomes-Dias 

Family 
5:00pm  + Dominic and Angelina 
 

SUNDAY August 21, 2022 
8:30 am  The Precious Blood Community 
10:00 am  + Joseph Teixeira 
12:00 pm  Marion Duarte- Monteir 
 

MONDAY August 22, 2022 
8:00 am  + Dolores, Gina, and Brigida 
 

TUESDAY August 23, 2022 
8:00 am  Living members of the Gomes, Dias 

Family 
 

WEDNESDAY August 24, 2022 
7:00 pm  Philomena Menezes 
   + Milan Kastelic 
   + Edison Mercado 

+ Benita Martija 
   + Luzbella and Fred Irorite 
   + Nicolas Sr. 
   + Andres Lecentales Lao Jr. 
   + Adel Christian Amitstad Lao 
 

THURSDAY August 25, 2022 
8:00am  + Maria Rosa and Conrado Vincente 
 

FRIDAY August 26, 2022 
8:00 am  + Donald and Mary McDonald 
 

SATURDAY August 27, 2022 
8:00am  Dias Siblings 
5:00pm  Andre Duarte- Monteiro 
 

FIRST RECONCILIATION AND  
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

 

To all parents of students 
who are preparing to receive 
the Sacraments of First 
Reconciliation and First Holy 
Communion, there will be a 
parent information night and 
registration on Tuesday 
September 27, 2022 at 7:00 
pm. in the Parish hall. 
 

Please bring the registration 
form, suggested donation of $50 (for books and cross) 
and a copy of your child’s baptismal certificate (translated 
if necessary). Forms are available at St. Kevin, St. 
Catherine and Precious Blood Schools or at 
https://www.preciousblood.ca. 
 

For more information: Please contact Precious Blood 
Church office at 416-751-2661 or Nenita MacKenzie at 
nenitamackenzie@yahoo.ca. 
 
 

 
PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND 

 
Join Father Xavier on a 
pilgrimage to the Holy Land 
from January 15 to 23, 2023 
in celebration of his 25th 
anniversary of Ordination.  
 

Tel Aviv, Nazareth, Cana, 
Mount Tabor, Galilee, 
Jerusalem, Caiaphas house, 
Bethlehem, and more… 
 

More information is available 
here. 
 

To register and for more information please contact: 
 

30 Wertheim Court # 20, Richmond Hill, 
ON L4B 1B9  
(905) 889-1681 Toll-Free 1-800-268-
0900 Ext. 233  
edgar@gateways-international.com 

 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

 
Please be advised that the Children's 
Liturgy Ministry will be on summer break 
starting August 1st.  
 
Classes will resume on September 
11th. 
 

REMEMBERING THE PARISH IN YOUR WILL 
 

A bequest in your 
will to our church is 
an acknowledgment 
of your returning to 
God a portion of the 
gifts He has 
bestowed on you 
during your lifetime. 
Charitable bequests 
can have a 
favourable impact 
on your overall 
estate plan. 

Bequests are not just for the wealthy.  
 
Consider including your parish or any of the archdiocesan 
charities or departments in your will. Let your will reflect 
your Catholic values. We have a free estate planning guide 
to help you make your plan. The Archdiocese of Toronto 
also maintains a list of advisors across the GTA who are 
available to assist in your estate planning and the 
preparation of a will. Please contact us at 
development@archtoronto.org for a list of Catholic estate 
advisors in your area. And remember the importance of 
using the correct legal names when arranging bequests or 
other planned gifts. 
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